# Bidford on Avon Church of England Primary School



### NEWSLETTER 27 - 26<sup>th</sup> April 2013

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Football Tournament</u> – Our Boy's and Girl's football teams took part in the Stratford District Council football tournament last week. Both teams played very well and the boys reached the semi-finals and narrowly missed a place in the final after going out of the competition on penalties. Thank you to parents for transport and support.

"What a Knight!" - This week saw the premier of the latest Performance Club production to parents. 'What a Knight!' is a twist on the well loved legend of King Arthur with the nutty knights going on Camelot's craziest quest. The performance was brilliant — a big thank you to the directors Mrs Steward, Mrs Furlow and Miss Mason and to Mrs Mills, Mrs Walsh and their team of prop makers!

<u>Class Photos</u> – This year's class photographs are on display in the office foyer – please send in orders by Friday 3<sup>rd</sup> May.

<u>School Safety</u> – Do not park next to the 'No Parking' bollards in the main driveway – the bollards are there to ensure that access is kept clear for emergency vehicles and to prevent dangerous congestion and accidents. Pedestrians must use the pedestrian gate and not walk through the vehicle entrance and exit.

<u>School Uniform</u> – Please ensure that your child comes to school wearing grey or white socks – coloured socks are not school uniform. Similarly, nail varnish should not be worn.

<u>Celebration Collective Worship</u> – There will be no Celebration Collective Worship on 3<sup>rd</sup> May.

#### Diary Dates -

- Year 6 SATs Mon 13<sup>th</sup> Fri 17<sup>th</sup> May.
- Year 5 PGL Meeting Weds 22<sup>nd</sup> May 7pm
- Teacher Training Days Fri 24<sup>th</sup> May & Mon 3<sup>rd</sup> June (school closed)
- Sports Day Tues 2<sup>nd</sup> July KS1 am, KS2 pm.
- Parents Evening (following school report) Tues 9<sup>th</sup> July & Thurs 11<sup>th</sup> July.

Mr A Simms

Bramley Way, Bidford-on-Avon, Warwickshire, B50 4QG Telephone: 01789 773201 web: www.bidfordonavon.warwickshire.sch.uk













# BSA Newsletter -Friday 26th April 2013

### Sponsored Bounce

WOW you are a bouncy lot!!!

You guys are amazing, and to everyone who took part, in whatever way, we are truly grateful and this was as popular as ever. Same time next year?

Please get your sponsor money in to us as soon as you can, thank you for all being so generous.

#### Bags 2 School

Bags in the hall Monday 29<sup>th</sup> and Tuesday 30<sup>th</sup> April before and after school. These will be collected and weighed in and we get sent a cheque so have a good clear out this weekend, please come and get more bags if you need to they are in the School office!

## Quiz 17th May

You all had your forms last week, please share with your family and friends this event is open to anyone who can get a team together!!!

Fill out your form with a clear selection of which supper you would like — Payment must come in with the form Maximum of 6 to a team but you brainboxes can have less if you like. We will be asking for dessert donations nearer the time...

#### Still to come in 2013 Summer Term

Snail Racing 7<sup>th</sup> June 2013 Silly Hats Tombola Donation Day 21<sup>st</sup> June 2013 Summer Fayre 12<sup>th</sup> July 2013 End of year Disco 17<sup>th</sup> July 2013

#### **NEXT MEETING**

Wednesday 8<sup>th</sup> May 8pm in The Frog in the Village, we will be planning the Summer Fayre so please come along with some great new fresh ideas and lets make it GREAT!

Sam Green 07899971943 or samgreen389@gmail.com

Gill Squires 077733333378 or g.squires@me.com

Liz Shephard 07976309416 or lizjshephard@gmail.com

Vicki Johnston 07708 267741 or victoria-johnston@sky.com

Helen Herdman 07773880885 or hlherdman31@aol.com

The BSA Committee x